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12 June 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Rowling Class have the opportunity to go Bell Boating at Bisham Sailing Club on 
Thursday 20 June 2019. 
 
We aim to leave school around 11.00am and be back for normal transport 
arrangements at the end of the day. 
 
Students will need a change of clothes in case they get wet and some old trainers 
that may get wet.  Please ensure clothing is weather appropriate and also provide 
either a sun hat/sun cream or thin rainproof jacket. 
 
We will be having lunch at Bisham Sailing Club, please indicate below if you will be 
providing your own packed lunch or if you would like to order a school packed lunch. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
  
Claire Walters 
HLTA Rowling Class 
 

 
 
 
I will provide a home packed lunch for my son/daughter    
 
 
 
I would like to order a school packed lunch for my son/daughter  
 
 
 
 
 


